
 
 
 
February 1, 2025 
 
SUBJECT: Request for Proposals (RFP) 4-2654  

“Plans, Specifications, and Estimates for Improvements to 
OCTA Headquarters Property”     

 
Gentlemen/Ladies: 
 
This letter and its Attachments comprise Addendum No. 3 to the above 
captioned Request for Proposals (RFP) issued by the Orange County 
Transportation Authority (“Authority”).   
 
  

1. Offerors are advised that the Authority’s response date to questions has 
been extended. The response date is changed from February 5, 2025 to 
February 20, 2025.  
 

2. Offerors are advised that the Authority’s proposal due date has been 
revised. The proposal due date is changed from February 13, 2025, to 
March 10, 2025, 2:00pm. 
 

3. Offerors are advised that the Interview date will be revised. The revised 
interview date will be published in the next addendum. 
 

Offerors are reminded to acknowledge receipt of Addendum No. 3 in their  
Letter of Transmittal, which is to accompany the proposal. Offerors are advised 
that all changes addressed in this Addendum No. 3 shall be incorporated into 
the final Agreement. 
 
Questions regarding this Addendum No. 3 should be directed to the undersigned 
at 714-560-5552 or mthreats@octa.net  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Marjorie Morris Threats 
Principal Contract Administrator 
Contracts Administration and Materials Management 
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